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) Announcement

The Teachers/Researchers/Non-Teaching staff
of schools/organisations are permitted and
highly advised to work from home till 31st
March 2020.

The said period shall be counted as being on-
duty for all Faculty members/Teachers/
Researchers and Non-Teaching staff.

The same is applicable for Ad-hoc Teachers &
Contact Teachers too, provided their contract is
still valid up to 31st March 2020.

This precaution ensures their safety amidst the
#coronavirusoutbreak.




